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HALLOWEEN AT OUR SCHOOL 

 

Due to all the present COVID-19 restraints, this year the Halloween tradition has not been so 

brightly celebrated in our school as it has always been in previous years: for example, there was no 

exhibition of carved pumpkins. Even so, decorations were exhibited in our school library and in the main 

hall. Moreover, some 11 and 12-year-olds got joyfully involved in a few Halloween activities. However, 

the personal data protection law prevents us from uploading any photos or videos on our school 

website, on social networks and on any platforms. Our school enforces this law very strictly. That’s why 

we can’t upload them here. 

 


